
October 5     2011 

President: Tom Savage Treasurer: Elaine Schenk Secretary:  Bob Graham
Chief Flying Instructor:  Len Forder Field Operations: Tom Savage Editor: Vacant

Call to order
At 19:10 AT THE PEMBROKE AIRPORT LOUNGE

Attendees
Tom Savage, Brad Banville, Bob Graham, Ross MacEwan, Roy Martin, Brian Cheadle, 
Rob Fekete, Deven Stoyles

Approval of Minutes:  Moved by Brad, Seconded by Tom, Carried

Treasurer’s Report                         
            No new members.  Balance:  xxx.xx
            Moved by Brad, seconded by Tom, Carried                                                         

President’s Report
            Tom reported that he gave notice to the Civic Centre that the club has moved our monthly 
            meetings to the Pembroke Airport.  He would like members to decide what Sunday each 
            month you would like to have flying at the Pembroke Airport.  He advised that October  
            16 will be a fly date for this month and hereafter the last Sunday of the month including
            October 30, 2011.

            Field Report

           The field is in very good shape.  Tom said he will be getting the white lawnmower 
            checked over plus our other 2 mowers ready for next spring.  Tom advised that Lawrence 
            Allard has kindly donated a tow behind roller for the field which Tom will modify so we 
            can use it on our field.  This will save us our annual roller rental.  A big thanks to   
            Lawrence Allard for this donation.              
            
            Flight Training Report

           No Report---We will have to get the vacancy of Chief Flying Instructor filled at the   
            December meeting as well as some volunteer instructors.

            Old Business

           Monthly fly days at Airport will be the last Sunday each month
            



            New Business

            Elections will take place at our December meeting
            Fun Fly will it be June 2, 2012?
            Auction—On hold
            
            Discussion:

            It was brought up about not having monthly meetings, but no motion followed.  If this
            comes forward, it will have to have to be voted on (if we have a quorum).

Next Meeting:

November 2 2011 at 7:00 p.m. at the Airport Lounge

Meeting Adjourned:
At  20:45 --- Vacated building at 21:15


	October 5     2011                
	Call to order
	Attendees
	President’s Report
	Meeting Adjourned:


